
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

DOINGS IN THE NEW WARD 
A Movement to Establish a Universalist Church 

 
There are among the residents of this ward a large number of Universalists, and 

it has been remarked as rather strange that no movement had ever been made 
looking toward the establishment of a church of that denomination.  Those 

Universalists who do not attend churches of other denominations are in the habit 
of going down town to some church of their own faith.  However, this condition of 

affairs will very likely be remedied in the near future.  The Rev. E. Fitzgerald, a 
minister of that faith, has been looking over the ground during the last week and 

has consulted several resident Universalists.  He finds a sentiment favorable to the 

establishment of a church in the ward and will very likely soon take steps to effect 
such a purpose.  His present address is 52 India street, where he will be pleased 

to hear from or see any local Universalists. 
 

 
Brooklyn Daily Eagle, New York NY, Sun. 7 Dec 1890 
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